
 
 

 

Dear Future First Grader- 
 

 

We are looking forward to having you in our classrooms next year. 
 

 

We have much to learn in first grade.  We know many of you are eager 

to become stronger  readers.  We will learn how to add and subtract 

two digit  numbers, tell  time, and identify 2D and 3D shape properties. 

 

We have an exciting experience planned for  next year.  Our classes will 

spend an entire week at Impression 5 Science Center.  We will explore 

the concepts of sound, force and motion, magnetism and weather.  This 

is the highlight of the year for  many first graders and we are excited 

to share this opportunity with you. 

 

A supply list  will be sent home in August with your classroom teacher 

placement. Have a wonderful summer! 

 

Mrs. Boutwell, Mrs. DeMott, Mrs. Loomis, Mrs. VanFleet 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

"The more that you read, the more things  you will know. The more that 

you learn, the more places you'll go!" 
 

-Dr. Seuss 


